DCCNEWS

MONTHLY NEWS FROM THE DISTRICT COUNCIL OF CLEVE

CALENDAR
OF EVENTS:
Cleve Men's Shed
Arno Bay Road
Tuesdays
9am-12pm
Thursdays

10am - 12pm

Park Run
Yeldulknie Weir
Walking Trail
Saturdays
7:45am

To have your event
included in

the calendar,
contact 8628 2004
or council@cleve.sa.gov.au

APRIL 2023

#

MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR

Wasn't it
brilliant
to see the
Cleve  Dis-
trict show- s
cased as )
part of the
episode on
HelloSA ear-
lier in the
month, such
a great op-
portunity for
our district.

Year 11 / 12
Students
from the
Cleve Dis-
trict  Area
School visited myself and Councils’ Manager for
Infrastructure and Civil Works to talk about the
future of work and finding employment. We dis-
cussed the future evolution of local government
operations for the next 30 years and how a young
person can establish a career in Local Govern-
ment.

The CEQ and myself attended a meeting with the
Motor Trade Association of SAregarding increas-
ing the number of apprentices being trained
from 100 to 130-150 over the next few years and
funding to support upgrade of facilities. Council
are in support of this initiative and will co-con-
tribute $5000 towards the expansion of the MTA
Training Centre Shed.

Cleve was the location for the EP Landscape
Board Meeting, the elected members and myself
were invited to attend, it was fantastic to catch
up and discuss local issues.

Our towns came alive with visitors over the Eas-
ter Long weekend, with the Cleve RV park report-
inga record number of 45 vans on one day

| was delighted to see strong attendance at the
Dawn Service in Cleve and thank CR Greg Claugh-
ton for representing the District Council of Cleve
at theArno Bay Service.

Mayor Phil Cameron

Waste Collection - Arno Bay
& Cleve

Waste Collection - Darke Peak
& Rudall S

CURRENT AND FUTURE
CHILDCARE NEEDS

Council have engaged a consultant to help
establish the current and future childcare needs
of our community.

The Consultant had a visit to Cleve late March,
where they met with interested parents and
stakeholders to discuss the need for more
childcare services in Cleve.

A survey has been posted on our Facebook page
and we encourage everyone to fill this out so we
can gather an extensive look at Childcare needs.

Childcare services are an important asset to
our community and Council is very aware of the
impact that this has.

FLOOD DAMAGED ROAD

REPAIRS"

The full re-construction of the damaged
section of the Balumbah-Kinnaird Road from the
January 2022 floods is planned to commence
in May 2023. The quarry materials are currently
being delivered. Please drive safely around this
area and adhere to all speed limit restrictions.

DRAFT 2023 - 2024

ANNUAL BUSINESS PLAN
& ANNUAL BUDGET

The District Council of Cleve will be holding
Public Consultation meetings to present
the new initiatives and projects they have
planned for the 2023 - 2024 year and invite
the community to attend one of the public
meetings listed below.

Join Mayor Phil Cameron, Elected Members
and Council staff at this important community
meeting to discuss what needs to be done,
should be done, could be done... and how much
this may all cost.

Monday 1st of May 2023 - Darke Peak Hotel -
6pm -7pm

Tuesday 2 nd of May 2023 - Cleve Sporting
Bodies Club Inc - 6pm - 7pm

Wednesday 3 rd of May 2023 - Hotel Arno -
B6pm -7pm

Copies of the Draft 2023 - 2024 Annual
Business Plan and Annual Budget will be
available shortly to view at the Council Office,
via the link on Council's Facebook page or
downloaded from Council's website at www.
cleve.sa.gov.au

WASTE & RECYCLING
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Recycling - Arno Bay, Cleve,
Darke Peak & Rudall
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

The District Council of Cleve is calling for
community inputinto the 2022-2023 budget.

Council encourages the community to
take this opportunity to submit project
suggestions to be considered in the annual
budget process.

Please complete the Annual Budget Project
Submission form located on our website:
www.cleve.sa.gov.au/council/forms

A separate form is required for each project
submission.  Supporting documentation
may be provided with submissions to assist
Council in considering the proposal (e.g.
quotes and plans).

Annual Budget Project Submissions must be
received by no later than bpm April 5 2023.

BACKYARD BURNING

Backyard Burning is classed as a neighbourhood
nuisance and is not permitted within the District
Council of Cleve. Permits will not be authorised
for burning in backyards. Waste and pruning'sb
should be taken to the Cleve or Arno Bay Transfer
Stations.

Please refer to the EPA Website for further
information:https://www.epa.sa.gov.au/
files/12735_laws_for_burning_in_the_open.pdf

Transfer Station Opening
Hours

Arno Bay TransFer
Station Opening Hours

TUESDAY FRIDATY GPM-5PM

THURSDAY: BAM-10AM

SUNDAY: S AM 11AaM

e

Cleve TransFer Station
Opening Hours

TUESDAY: B.30AM L0.30AM
FRIDAY: Z.30FM 4.20PFPM
SUNDAY: 10AaM 1i2F M
L |
s



